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4GA – the year the lockdown happened 



Dear 4GA,  

What a funny year it has been! We have missed you all so much. Do you 

remember our first topic about the Victorians? You did some wonderful 

writing about children’s lives. We didn’t realise then that you too would be 

making history! The first children ever in peace-time to have to be taught at 

home. In years to come, children will be writing about you in their history 

lessons – what a funny thought!  

We really wanted just to say how incredibly proud we are of all of you. You 

may have found this time fun, hard, tiring and – at times – lonely but we are 

nearly there. You deserve to have a wonderful summer holiday and a good 

rest ready for school in September. We are thrilled that we haven’t said 

goodbye yet and that you will be staying with us for the first couple of 

weeks back. We cannot wait to see you all and help prepare you for year 

five. We know you will be brilliant! 

Take care, look after yourselves and your families and see you in September. 

Miss Adams & Mr Guest 



 


